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09/11/2023  17:24:572023/3680/P OBJ Aya Miyasako We object to this planning as it will be more traffic of people who use this back entrance which facing to 

Woburn Walk, possibly the noise of the trolly going pass on Woburn Walk, also more workers will be pass 

though the walk will be disrupt our customers which at the moment happning with the builders. I assumed 

more traffic on Duke's road which not ideal as this walk should be quiet and historical place as first pedestrian 

high street in London. There are lots of tourists coming to see the walk everyday and they love the unique 

atmosphere. All of this will be destroyed.
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